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Assistive robotic manipulators have the
potential to support individuals with
impairments to regain some of their
independence in performing Activities
of Daily Living. For individuals with
impairments, interaction with assistive
robotic manipulators is a very challenging
task. In this talk, I will present several
interaction approaches to enable a person
with impairments to collaborate with an
assistive. The first approach focuses on
enabling people with tetraplegia to teach
the robot how to assist them with drinking.
The second approach focuses on an
autonomous multi-sensory robotic system,
which assists with straw-less drinking.
The third approach focuses on a walking
robot that assists a patient with walking.
Experimental results for the three
approaches will be presented. Furthermore,
I will conclude the talk with a brief
discussion of future research challenges.
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